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Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
This Service Letter is intended to inform you of the implementation of a new Engine Log Book 
format called “Simplified Engine Log Book”. 
 
The "Simplified Engine Log Book" is common to all civil and military engines designed by Safran 
Helicopter Engines except for MTR390, Astazou IIIN2, Adour and RTM 322. 
 
Main changes with the Simplified Engine Log Book 

• One added page A0_OEM which summarizes the engine composition with parts and 
counters on delivery, and its equivalent page A0_U allowing the follow-up of changes in 
modules and equipment 

• Merged sections "B” and “C" 
• Unified format of log card for modules and equipment, in landscape mode. See GSL 3079 
• Removal of appendix C (data are included on page A0_OEM) 
• Simplified section E. 
• Storage page "A3" changed into "ENR" form for engine and/or module and/or equipment 

follow-up. 
 

Changes in Guides and associated documents 
• Modified format 007358 (ENR0714) in compliance with the Simplified Engine Log Book 

format  
• Unified format of log card 033719 for modules and equipment. See GSL 3079 
• Guide 033718 dedicated to operators  
• Guide 008264 (U441) dedicated to new production and MRO Repair Centers  
• Video tutorials for operators using the Simplified Engine Log Book 

SIMPLIFied LOGBOOK (safran-helicopter-engines.com) 
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All engine, module and/or equipment deliveries by new production and by MRO Repair Centers 
shall be accompanied with this new format as of April 2023. For Turmo and Astazou XIV variants, 
its deployment is planned for early 2024. 
 
A project to convert Engine Log Books to this new format, in Maintenance Centers is being studied. 
Its deployment is scheduled within 6 months. 
 
We would like to draw your attention to the fact that some documents in the Maintenance Manuals 
refer to the Engine Log Book. This concerns in particular the identification of the application of 
Service Bulletins and some tasks in the Maintenance Manual. The application of the instructions 
given in these documents must be adapted to the new Simplified Engine Log Book. Former Service 
Bulletins will not be systematically updated. 
 
For more information on this new Simplified Engine Log Book, please contact us via the following 
generic e-mail address: 
tmc-u0fct916@safrangroup.com.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Technical Support Department 

 
J.F. ESCURET 
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